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Dear Chair Mulligan and members of the Network Management Business Case Advisory
Group;

On behalf of Joint Venture Silicon Valley, I would like to express concern over the “Executive
RNM Board” proposal for network management, which is essentially the status quo and not
indicative of the progress we had hoped for. We would like to call for the inclusion of riders
and policymakers in any regional network management board structure. By doing so, it will
determine our ability to provide an equitable and improved ridership system for our region.
We are concerned that the body as proposed would be composed entirely of transit agency
General Managers and the Executive Director of MTC, and would not formally include rider,
professional expert, or policymaker representatives.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. We very much appreciate your commitment to
an effective and equitable public transit system for the Bay Area.

Regards,
 
Robin Doran
Vice President, Communications
Joint Venture Silicon Valley
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